
 

-Translation - 

 

SGP/SET - 181 

 

        January 21, 2020 

 

 

Subject Notification on acquisition of shares in Thai Public Port Co. Ltd. (“TPP”)  

To President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Refer to Notification no. SGP/SET 178 dated October 16, 2019 

 

 We refer to the notification that Siamgas and Petrochemicals Pcl. (“the Company”) notified to 

the Stock Exchange of Thailand (“SET”) on October 16, 2019 regarding the purchase of the issued share 

capital of Deep Sea Port and Liquid Tank Farm Business by subsidiary as notified in the reference letter. 

 

The Company would like to inform that the Company has completed the TPP shares purchase 

from Pong Erawan Co., Ltd. in an amount of 29,913,446 or equal to 28.49% of paid up capital on January 

21, 2020. 

 

 

  Please be informed accordingly. 

 

         Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                     Jintana Kingkaew 

         (Jintana Kingkaew) 

          Deputy Managing Director/CFO 


